
 

Transfer-out Rates  

(Student Right-to-Know Act) 

 

Federal guidelines indicate “An institution that determines that its mission includes providing 

substantial preparation for students to enroll in another Title IV, HEA-eligible institution must 

disclose a transfer-out rate for each cohort.” The student transfer-out rates aren’t tracked or 

reported by Commonwealth University because preparing students to transfer-out isn’t part of 

the University’s mission.    

 

   


